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Report Back on "Long-List"

1. Purpose:

To discuss with the Consultants the content of the “Long-List” and to receive
their report on intended initial interviewees.

2. Comment:

In accordance with the Timeline (copy attached as a reminder), the close-off
date for applications has passed and the Consultant has been reviewing the
applications.

At the Sub-Committee meeting, Ms Redford will discuss the results of the
process so far.  She has separated the applicants into three categories:

§ Probable interview

§ Possible interview

§ Unlikely to progress further

Information on the candidates in each list will be sent under separate cover.

The Sub-Committee now needs to review the Consultant’s recommendations
and confirm the candidates for initial interview by the Consultant.  Sheffield
will then report to the meeting of the Sub-Committee on 26 February the
results of those interviews, with recommendations for the follow-up interviews
by the Sub-Committee (scheduled for 7 March and 11 March).

3. Recommendation:

That the Sub-Committee:

Receives the report and notes the information.
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